
 Operations Memorandum 
 

OM2015-44  Page 1 of 2 
 

 

To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Lightning Protection System Installation  
 

Date: December 22, 2015 

 
 

 

A lightning protection system is being installed beginning tonight, Tuesday December 22nd.  

Installation will be ongoing through the end of the year. Crews will be installing components of the 

system beginning at Concourse A and then moving to designated airfield entry gates and finishing 

at Concourse B. Operators are advised to keep equipment away from light poles. Aircraft operations 

will not be affected by the installation but please use caution and be aware of crews working in the 

area. Below are two maps indicating the different installation points at Concourse A and Concourse 

B and is provided for reference. For any questions or concerns please contact Carla Fischer, Senior 

Project Manager at 859-767-3165.  
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Concourse A 
 

 
 
Concourse B 
 

 


